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We at the Kenmore Board of Trade are endeavoring to get the       
Village of Kenmore well known to the public through media.  We are 
on Google when you type “Kenmore Board of Trade” or “The Village 
of Kenmore, Ohio” where you can find out many things about our 
community. 
 

We have established a new Kenmore Board of Trade website,  
www.kenmoreboardoftrade.org, with features and information about   
publications, membership, events and calendar, and also links to 
charity and non-profit organizations.  
 

A very nice feature of the website is the KBOT membership directory 
which links to a map making it easy to find a place of business, and 
also links to Google Earth where you can see a real life picture of 
that place of business.  The website will be refined some but it is a 
good source of information now. 
 

You can also visit www.boulevardcats.com, which is the original      
webpage that was established in 2011.  There is information about     
The Village of Kenmore Clock Tower Project, and the newly remod-
eled Vesta Apartments on the second floor of 2216 13th Street SW, 
which is now accepting applications for occupancy, available April/
May 2013.  There are also Boulevard forums and other information. 
 

At www.kenmoreohio.com there is information and details about   
the Village of Kenmore Clock Tower Project, brick order form, tile        
examples, and much more.  There is a facebook link to the Village of 
Kenmore Facebook page.  Also you can type in the Facebook search 
for “The Village of Kenmore, Ohio”.  
 

This facebook page is about The Village of Kenmore Ohio's Online      
Business Directory and Networking Community.  There are many 
posts and comments about what is going on in the businesses on 
Kenmore Boulevard and Ward 9.  Don’t forget to click “Like” and 
then you are a fan. 
 

Thank you. 
 

David E. Culbertson, President KBOT 
culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 



Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 
Wednesday May 1st 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 
The Church 

on the Boulevard 
754 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 
 

ABOTC Business Meeting 
Thursday May 2nd 

8:00 am to 9:00 am 
Akron Family Restaurant 
250 West Market Street 

Akron, Ohio  44303 
 

South Akron Board of Trade 
“Thanksgiving in May” 

Friday May 3rd 
11:00 am to 1:00 pm 

OPEN M 
941 Princeton Street 
Akron, Ohio  44311 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 
Thursday May 16th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 
Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 
Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

SAVE THE DATE - ABOTC 
“Meet Your Officials” Picnic 

Thursday August 22nd 
VFW Firestone Post 3383 

690 W. Waterloo Road 

May 2013  Kenmore Board Of  Trade Newslet ter  

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

Akron City Planning 
& Urban Development 

Director Marco 
Sommerville at the 

April KBOT Luncheon 

Our guest speaker at the May General Lunch Meeting will be 
Christy Page, Akron's Better Business Bureau President & CEO, 

who will speak about developing and nurturing small businesses. 
Please plan to attend this informative meeting & enjoy a great hot 
lunch at The Church on the Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

South Akron Board of Trade Invites All to OPEN M 
 

On May 3rd there will be an All Boards/Chamber Luncheon at OPEN M 
on 941 Princeton Street, from 11:00 am till 1:00 pm.  Networking     
opportunities with your fellow Board members, and discussions with 
various benefit providers to the ABOTC, will be available from 11:00 
am to 11:30 am.  At 11:30 am a hot Italian-themed buffet lunch will    
begin, and the South Akron Board of Trade will be handing out the   
profits made at it’s April 8th Final Four Reverse Raffle Fundraiser to 
area charity groups, who will speak to you about their organizations.  
The cost of the lunch will be $10 (donated canned goods for the OPEN 
M Food Bank are also welcome).  Representatives from the East Akron 
Board of Trade, Kenmore Board of Trade, North Akron Chamber of 
Commerce, and South Akron Board of Trade will all be in attendance.  
This will be a great time to come together and meet other Akron Board 
of Trade members.  Please R.S.V.P. to Lenny Morella at 330-418-5482 
or via e-mail at lmorella@neo.rr.com. 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K B OT  M E M B E R S :  
 
 

White House Fruit Farm, Inc. 
Deborah M. Pifer 

9249 Youngstown Salem Road 
Canfield, Ohio  44406-9482 

330-533-4161 
whitehousefruitfarm@gmail.com 
www.whitehousefruitfarm.com 

 
Wiese Plumbing, Heating & Drain 

Bonnie Wiese 
3807 Wadsworth Road 

Norton, OH  44203-5031 
330-825-7826 

jamiew@wieseplumbingandheating.com 
www.wieseplumbingandheating.com 


